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LONDONDERRY - A consultant will report to the Planning Board tomorrow on proposed changes to school and 
fire impact fees on new development. The fees would help offset infrastructure costs associated with the 
development. 
 
Consultant Bruce Mayberry will present the draft report to the board and field questions from its members and 
the public. School impact fees were last updated in 2002, and fire impact fees were last updated in about the 
mid-1990s, Andre Garron, the town's economic development and planning director, said.Read this article in full 
with a 
Plus Edition account.Click here to learn more
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